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Dear Parents and Children, 

Welcome to the District of Emsland. 

This information booklet is intended to optimise your child's/your children's healthcare. 

Our key concerns are: 

• Recording the current vaccination status of your child with corresponding vaccination recom-
mendations if there are gaps in the vaccination protection 

• Determining any possibly existing health problems and finding necessary therapies for your 
child 

• Prompt forwarding of this information to the practitioners in order to ensure and simplify the 
further medical care 

For these purposes, we need your cooperation and help: 

• Please read the enclosed information on healthcare and vaccination protection carefully. 
• Try to fill out the health questionnaire regarding your child's health status as completely as 

possible. To do so, please fill out either the version in your native language or the German 
version. 

• In case of difficulties and uncertainties, a free advising service is available on request with as-
sistance of interpreters if necessary. 

• Please bring along any existing vaccination documents and records concerning your child's 
health status (physician's/hospital letters, diagnosis reports on conducted exams, X-ray diag-
noses, therapy reports) to an advising appointment or to the first appointment with a regis-
tered paediatrician/general practitioner. 

If you would like to call us with questions, the “Kindernetz Emsland” can be reached at the phone 
number 05931-441181. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Sievering 
Medizinaldirektorin 
 
 
 
 


